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1st February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our next parents’ evenings are on Monday 20th and Wednesday 22nd February (Years 1-6) 

and Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st February (Reception) - Nursery will have theirs at a later 

date. These meetings will be in person. We are very much looking forward to seeing you and 

sharing all that the children have been up to with you. 

The parents evening booking system will be going live at 20.00 today. Please book your 

parents evenings for Reception to Year 6 via My Child at School (MCAS) under the 'Parents 

Evening' category. 

 

If you need any assistance downloading the MCAS app and registering your account, 

please contact us by phone, email or in person. 

Best wishes 

Lynne Miller 

Office Lead 
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